
 

 

“Play gives children a chance to practice what they are learning.” - Fred Rogers 

 

4190 FRONT STREET, SAN DIEGO, CA 92103 

619.295.9860 

www.sdcooppreschool.org 

 

Dear Friend, 

We are currently seeking donations from the community for our annual (fundraising) gala and we’re 

 hoping that you may donate cash, in-kind, or merchandise to our event. The proceeds from our silent 

auction and raffle help support our school, the San Diego Cooperative Preschool. 

Founded in 1963, the San Diego Cooperative Preschool (aka UCP San Diego) is a 501(c)3 nonprofit  

organization (EIN 46-1740672), that provides high quality care while creating a nurturing and 

supporting community of children, guardians, and skilled staff. 

The proceeds from our Gala will be used to send teachers to an annual conference that is organized 

through the National Association for the Education of Young Children (NAEYC). This is a professional 

growth opportunity where educators from around the globe connect, collaborate, and learn 

together. The conference this year will be held in Nashville, TN on November 15-18 2023. 

Our 61st annual community celebration and fundraising Gala will be held on May 19, 2023. The San 

Diego Cooperative Preschool is wholly supported by our active members, contributors like yourself, 

and the community at large. Our community numbers over 300 and includes guardians, families, 

teachers, and alumni. 

Please help support our preschool by providing a donation of cash, in-kind, or merchandise. With 

your donation, your organization will receive in-person and online exposure to our active community 

members and may qualify as a charitable deduction. Please email Stephanie Larson 

(stephanie@sdcooppreschool.org) to help today. 

We thank you for your consideration of support for our event and helping shape tomorrow’s future! 

Sincerely, 

 

Stephanie Larson 

San Diego Cooperative Preschool Director 

 
*Donations can be made online through our fundraising website sdcpfundraiser.org, directly through PayPal 

(paypal.me/SDCPreschool), or by mailing a check payable to “San Diego Cooperative Preschool.” Donations 

are due May 15, 2023. Please be sure to let us know the name of the child in our preschool for whom you're 

making a donation and your shipping address for the photo book if applicable. 

 

UCP San Diego dba San Diego Cooperative Preschool is a Section 501(c)3 nonprofit organization. Your 

donation may qualify as a charitable deduction for federal income tax purposes. Our federal tax identification 

number is 46-1740672. 
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